
July 11, 1974 

Hiss Berjoohy Haigazian 
436 Second Avenue 
Haddon Heights, N.J. 08035 

Dear •·1iss Haigazian: 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your 
Ste\'lardship of St. Vartan, and your gift 
of $100 for that purpose. 

Our receipt #18710 is enclosed. 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 

Enclosure 


